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Comments: There are, after the shooting/killing of 30 horses!, only 50-104 wild Heber horses left in a huge area

of 9,700 acres!  1 horse for every 394 acres!  

These beautiful wild Heber horses will be provided according to your extermination plans just 600 Animal Unit

Months while to be slaughter ed cattle, completely unwanted and in excess!,  are permitted 5,730 Animal Unit

Months to graze within the Territory and destroy this landscape! For what?? 

 These meat cows are NOT needed! At least adjust livestock use in this Territory in order to give these wanted

and appreciated wild horses their fair share of resources to keep on living in their natural habitat without being

persecuted by the Gov and by killers! !  Appeasing these butchers and snipers with their livestock is honestly

becoming a true annoyance, to keep it polite, for everybody who has normal feelings and emotions!

 

If removals must occur within the Territory, they should be done exclusively through bait-trapping and over time,

to meet adoption demand and ensure that the Forest Service does not add to the thousands of wild horses

already in  cruel off-range holding facilities across the country.  Protection is needed against the barbaric

shooting/wounding of the Heber horses, find out who is instigating this killing process (it should have been known

by now).  If fertility control would be needed, PZP is the only safe and humane way to do this


